
T h e  m e s s e n g e r  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081    

Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

July 30, 2017 – August 5, 2017 

Sunday (7/30)    

  9:00 am  Worship Service 

Monday (7/31)   

  

Tuesday (8/1)    

  8:30 am  Quilter’s 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

  5:30 pm  Social Gathering 

     Meeting   

Wednesday (8/2)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in  

                             Office 

  9:00 am  Pantry Sort & Store 

 10:00 am  Griefshare 

  1:30 pm  Pastoral Care Meeting 

 

 

 

Financial Information for the week of 7/9/2017   

General Fund  

 

Thursday (8/3)   

  7:30 am  TOPS 

  6:30 pm  Worship (w/HC) 

Friday (8/4)   

  8:00 am  Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry 

Saturday (8/5) 

   

Sunday (8/6)    

  9:00 am  Worship (w/HC) 

  

         

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, July 27, 2017 

Sunday, July 30, 2017 

Eighth Sunday after Pentecost 

 Attendance  Offering Budget % Met 

Variance 

Amount 

Weekly 104 $3,635.25 $4,898.00 74.22 ($1,262.75) 

Year to Date 3977 $116,258.86 $137,144.00 84.77 ($20,885.14) 

The altar flowers this week are provided by                   

Claudia Krepsky & Chris Keul  in celebration 

of my Mom’s (Barb Keitel) birthday,                     

which is July 29th.   



Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Don’t forget to allocate your Choice dollars to  

St Mark. The church has received $3,825 in 

Choice Dollars grant funds this year. Last year 

our total was $8,152. Please remember to    

contact Thrivent Choice Dollars in order to keep 

the funds coming. You can do this by  calling         

1-800-847-4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/

thriventchoice and follow the prompts.   

Summer Sermon Series 
Beginning June 18th (and preceding Thursdays) 
Pastor will be doing his sermons based on the book 
The Story. We will be covering one chapter every 
week. If you would like you can read a chapter the 
week prior to the service. Next weeks sermon will 
be on Chapter 18.  

Scrip Cards are now being sold by the office. Cards on 

hand are:  

BP   Cousin’s Subs                         
Kwik Trip                                Marcus Theatre                     
Menards                                 Piggly Wiggly                            
Pizza Ranch                            Roundy’s                      
Subway                                   Texas Road House          
Walmart 

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation EVERY Sunday.                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Present a copy of your church 

bulletin to your server and Texas Roadhouse will 

donate 10% of your total food  purchase back to 

your church! Thank you to those that have used this 

wonderful program. We have received two checks 

so far.  

We still need a volunteer to drive the van on the 

3rd Sunday of the month. If you are interested or 

have any questions please contact Tom Kroll or the 

church office.  

St. Mark Congregational Fund committee is in need of a new 

member. Each member must commit to a five year term which 

rotates annually. The first year you are a “Member at Large” 

then “Recording Secretary”, followed by “Financial Secretary”; 

“Vice Chairman” and “Chairman”.  

The committee meets the third Sunday of each month after 

Service, except Holidays. Each member must be at least 21 

years of age and a St Mark member.  

If interested register your name with the church office by          

October 31st.    

Any questions please contact a current committee member.  

 

 

 

Sunday, August 27th on the church grounds           

immediately following 10:00am service. 

Along with all the great food and fellowship we 

will have many activities. 

We need a variety of volunteers to sign up to 
help. Sign up sheets are in the Narthex by the 

bulletin board with the meeting minutes.  

St. Mark retirees and friends 

August R & R luncheon will be 

on  Wednesday, August 16th, 

at El Camino at 11:30 am.  

RSVP to Pat Machut 254-7225. 

Spirit of Wellness 5K run & 3K Fun 
Run/Walk 

Saturday, August 19 at 9:00 a.m. 
Join us in the Spirit of Wellness as we run 
and walk this year in memory of LHS 
Alumnae, Juli Baird, who passed away 
from breast cancer last year. Juli was a 
member of Bethlehem Lutheran in                 
Sheboygan. 50% of the profits from the 
run will be donated to Vince Lombardi 
Cancer Care of Sheboygan. 

 

 

 

Griefshare, a 13-week Christian based grief                    

support group, will start on Wednesday, August 2nd 

at 10:00am. Seating space is limited to 12 people each 

session. There will be a $15 refundable fee upon            

completion of the course. Contact Carolyn Eiden the 

Parish Nurse with questions or to register.  

Love Inc. is having a product drive July 16th—August 

16th. They are looking for 1 quart & 2 quart sized pots 

and bubble wrap to secure the breakable items they will 

be putting in Starter Kitchen Kits. Please place your 

items in the bin located in the Narthex. If you have any 

questions please contact Sherry Brusse.  


